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Sports Relief 
 
We are delighted to have been chosen to run a 
fourth Sport Relief event on Sunday 20th March. 
 
This year we are planning to have a ‘Farmer’s 
Market’ event running alongside the run and 
hope to have record attendance to raise money 
for this worthwhile cause. If you would like to 
run a stall, please let the office know. 
 
If you would like to run, walk or skip for your 
choice of 1,3 or 5 miles at the event,  please 
register now on  www.sportrelief.com  
 
Car Park 
 
Our School Governors have decided that the 
staff car park must not be used by Parents at 
the end of the day, as this can cause a hazard 
for children who are collecting their bike or 
scooter from the storage area 
Please use Shaw Street for parking when 
possible. It is much easier to exit than our car 
park and it releases pressure on the school car 
park. 
 
Fizz – Fashion Show 
 

 
 

are hosting a Fashion Show at 
Culcheth Primary, in the School Hall on 
Wednesday 16th March 2016 at 7.45pm 

 
Tickets - £2 each 

 
 www.fizzfashion.co.uk 

 
 

 

 
Bags2 School 
 
Thank you to everybody who donated a bag or 
two to our collection. We will find out on Monday 
how much was raised. 
Our next collection will be in the Summer Term – 
so please start collecting again!  
It’s a very easy way to raise some much 
appreciated funds for school. 
 
Aspirations Day 
 
On Tuesday 8th March, we will be holding an 
‘Aspirations Day’ to inspire our children by 
learning more about jobs and careers that may 
be open to them in the future.  
 
If you would like to volunteer to come in on the 
day and speak to the children about the job you 
do, including the training and qualifications that 
are involved, please contact the office.  
 
 
Commended Awards 
 
Well done to the following children who have 
been commended! 
Foundation:  
Year 1:  
Year 2:  
Year 3:  
Year 4:  
Year 5:  
Year 6:  
 
A special mention to all the athletic team! – see 
the piece written by Louisa Bentham 
 
Life Education Caravan 
 
On Monday and Tuesday next week we will be 
having our annual visit from the Rotary Life 
Education Caravan which gives all of the children 
a chance to learn more about staying healthy 
and growing up. 
 
 
 

http://www.sportrelief.com/
http://www.fizzfashion.co.uk/


 

 
Attendance 
 
Attendance w/e 27th January 2016 
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Diary dates 
 

9.2.16 National E safety day 

10.02.16 Year 1 - MOSI 

10.02.16 Parents’ Evening 

12.02.16 School closes for half term 

22.02.16 School opens 

26-28.02.16 Y5 & Y6 PGL / Go Ape 

01.03.16 Young Voices 

02.03.16 Foundation – Jodrell Bank 

03.03.16 World Book Day 

08.03.16 Aspirations Day 

20.03.16 Sport Relief 

 


